
   

 
 

 

 

 

    

CIRCULAR/AIS/May.2023-24/21     Date: 10/05/2023 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 We are having “Pool Party” for our Pre-Primary kids on Friday 12
th

 May 

2023.  

 Kindly send your wards in regular school uniform along with a pair of 

swimming costume, one pair of inner wear and one poly bag for wet clothes. 

Kindly label the belongings  
 

COME FOR A SPLASH  

COME FOR THE PLUNGE 

COME FOR THE FUN 
IN MY BLOWN UP POOL 

 

Principal 

 


